
Yonge in Bloom meeting minutes 

November 18, 2021 

Mallorytown Community Centre 

 

1.  Motion to accept agenda as amended.  Moved by Dawn, seconded by Gail 

 

2.  Motion to accept minutes from October 21, 2021 meeting.  Moved by Catherine, 

seconded by Gitta 

 

3.  Presentation by Margaret Fancy representing the Recreation Committee about the 

walking trail proposed at the west end of Rec Park property.  She asked if anyone would 

be interested in representing YIB on the Trail Committee.  Catherine Blatch volunteered. 

 

4.  Correspondence 

1. Front of Yonge school called Annette to thank YIB for their donation.  Annette 

advised them to use the money where it is needed the most. 

2. Package from Sheline Bain arrived with bookmarks and “In Memory” cards for 

Pat 

3. Legion sent card thanking YIB for their donation 

4. FOY sent a certificate of appreciation for our 20th anniversary.  This should be put 

up on the wall in the community centre with our other awards. 

 

5.  Treasurer’s Report 

- Joanna said there were no expenses for the hypertufa pots 

- Jacqui gave Annette a bill from Dave Wells for fixing some benches.  Annette will give 

this to Sheila. 

 

6.  Discussion on craft sale on Dec. 4 

- Annette will book community centre for December 3 from 12 – 4 to make 

arrangements 

- it is hoped that many members can help to make the arrangements.  If you can’t 

make it you can drop off donations of materials in front of the library on Dec. 3 

- Jacqui told us that we can have 1 table in the community centre and we can use the 

drive shed as well. 

- schedule -9 – 11 Catherine and Marianne 

  11-2 Joanna and Normande 

  Drive shed 9 – 11 Gitta 

    10 – 12 Dawn 

- Annette will look for volunteers for the rest of the schedule 

 

7.  Potluck – it was decided to have a lunch pot luck for members only at our next 

meeting which is January 20. 



 

 

8.  Thank you to Linda and Johanne for the beautiful winter displays in the village. 

Thank you to Joanna for teaching hypertufa to some YIB members.  Thank you to 

Joanna for directing us in planting bulbs behind the library. 

 

9.  Discussion on time of meeting.  It was decided to leave it at 2:00 for the winter 

months. 

 

Motion to adjourn:  Jacqui 

 

 

 


